
 

 

 

 

 

          6th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am sure you will have already guessed, but sadly, this year, there will be no end of year 

BBQ and no after-school water fight. 

 

Be assured, this letter is not all doom and gloom though, as we are planning a couple of 

events! 

 

The first, a summer challenge for your children to complete at home. There will be a prize 

for anyone who manages to tick them all off. If you would like to share photos of your 

child/children taking part in the challenge, we would love to see them on our Facebook 

page. 

 

The second is for the parents. We will be hosting a tea, coffee and cake morning at 9am on 

Tuesday 8th September, straight after you have dropped off your children for their first day 

back or first day ever! We will be in touch at the end of August to give you more detail 

about how this might look as it will be dependent on COVID-19 rules and regulations. 

 

We hope you are all keeping well, and we look forward to seeing you all in the Autumn 

term. 

 

Friends of Fountains School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Challenge Answer 
Try a new sport or invent a game of your own. 
What was it? 
 

 

Visit somewhere you have never been before. 
Where did you go? 
 

 

Taste a new food. Will you eat it again? 
 
 

 

Listen to a song you have never heard before? 
What was it called? 
 

 

Run, bike or walk somewhere. How far can you go? 
 
 

 

Learn to juggle. How many balls can you juggle? 
 
 

 

Draw a picture of someone in your family. Who did 
you draw? 
 

 

Bake something new. What ingredients did you 
use? 
 

 

Hug a tree! What type of tree was it? 
 
 

 

Make breakfast for someone you live with. What 
did you make and who did you make it for? 
 

 

Do something to help the environment. What did 
you do? 
 

 

Create your own challenge. What is it? 
 
 

 

 

                  Summer Challenges    

                   Do something new! 


